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Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

From: Page, Dawn <dpage2@rvaschools.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 11:16 PM

To: PDR Land Use Admin; Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

Cc: Amelia Lightner; Barbara Goode; Louise McQueen; M Esparza

Subject: Re: Fire Department Training facility

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

  

 

 

On Wed, Mar 8, 2023 at 10:52 PM Page, Dawn <dpage2@rvaschools.net> wrote: 

Dear Urban Design Committee, 

 

I write today to vehemently express my disapproval 

for the construction of Fire Department Training 

Facilities on Hickory Hill Community Center 

grounds. This proposal will increase air and noise 

pollution in our community. This proposal will only 

continue the degradation of green space in and 

around the Hickory Hill Community and the 

Southside more broadly. In addition, this proposal 

will diminish an important and restorative resource 

for our children and families, and will only serve to 

further reduce opportunities to engage in physical 

activity in an attractive and relaxing environment. 

For these reasons, I urge you to vote NO on the 
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building of Fire Department Training Facilities on 

Hickory Hill Community Center grounds. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dawn C. Page 
 
8th District School Board Representative 

Richmond Public Schools 

Cell (804) 402-5020 

 

--  

Dawn C. Page, Chair 

8th District School Board Representative 

Richmond Public Schools 

Work (804) 929-7158 

Cell (804) 402-5020 


